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Notice of Award 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on August 22, 2023 

for Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 23-R081337BB as follows:   

 

 

Contract Title: Sitefinity Website Design, Development, Implementation, and 

Maintenance Services 

Contract Number: 23-R081337BB 

Awarded Company: Lapero, LLC  

Contract Term: One (1) Year with Optional One (1) Year Renewal Periods  

 

 

Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 

 

Name: Brooke Baker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 

Phone: (941)748-4501, Ext. 3039 

Email: brooke.baker@mymanatee.org   
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